
The date: 11/19/2024 
The week number: 47 
The walk number: 1788 
The weather: 66 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda,  

Chip O’Connor, Bill Donahue, Tristan Donahue, Ellen Yu 
  
The birds (24) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western  Bluebird 0.38 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.50 

63  Bushtit 0.75 

1 American Crow 1 

5 Mourning Dove 0.62 

2 House Finch 1 

10 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

2 Red-tailed Hawk 0.75 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.62 

7 Dark-eyed Junco 0.88 

1 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.88 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

3 Black Phoebe 0.88 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

3 Common Raven 1 

2 House Sparrow 0.50 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0 

1 Black-throated_Gray Warbler 0.12 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.25 

2 Townsend’s Warbler 0.50 

10 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

6 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:06 
 
We got off to a slow start but gradually things picked up. Then at the old Prufrock House on 
Wilson we hit the tree with a bunch of birds in it, including Black-throated  Gray Warbler, 
Orange-crowned Warbler, and Townsend’s Warbler. We wound up with 24 species, 2.4 above 
the prediction and only 3 short of the record for the week. We had a new walker along, Tristan 
Donahue, who is Chris’s grand nephew. Chris’s brother Bill was there too; he had walked the 
walk once in the past. The Donahues were visiting from Colorado. So, it was a good walk in very 
good weather for the Colorado-ites. 
 
Alan,  
11/20/2024 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


